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Oakley, Katherine

From: Oakley, Katherine
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 1:25 PM
To: Oakley, Katherine
Subject: FW: 

 
From: CAB <Cab@washoecounty.gov>  
Sent: Saturday, May 4, 2024 9:31 AM 
To: Managers - Commissioner Support <commissionersupport@washoecounty.gov> 
Subject: FW:  
 
  

From: Krista Knight <knightkrista960@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 4, 2024 9:30:35 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: CAB <Cab@washoecounty.gov> 
Subject:  

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

My name is Krista knight of 454 e 9th ave, Sun Valley, NV 89433. I'm a home owner and the idea of more 
growth out here terifies me as it would destroy all I've come to love out here. The safety of our children 
and grandchildren being most important sun valley is becoming over populated as is and our little town is 
losing what makes it so beautiful.  So please think of what the growth will do. We don't need or want 
gangs violenceand everything else (growth) will bring, the good people out here being forced out.  
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Oakley, Katherine

From: nystroms@frontiernet.net
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 6:47 AM
To: Oakley, Katherine; Bronczyk, Christopher
Subject: Comment on WDCA24-0002

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

We would like to comment on the proposal to change the zoning height here in Sun Valley. We are opposed to any 
changes proposed as we like Sun Valley just the way it is which is what attracted us to move here. As far as affordability I 
think Sun Valley is a model for affordable housing. Changes to the current height restriction will cause homeowners to 
have to compete with developers for property and will cause an excessive increase in values such as other parts of the 
county. I do not think that you did your homework on the potential impacts this will cause. 
I know that you say that you will not allow development unless there is ability to handle the increase in population density 
and it's impact on education, law enforcement, fire protection, roads and other government services but you current track 
record shows that you will put the cart before the horse. We already have high crime, lack of teachers and excessive 
traffic. If you want affordable housing move it out further from town. 
Thank you 
Walter and Tracy Nystrom 
215 Danforth Drive 
Sun Valley, Nevada 




